
TAC members roles under the 5311 grant

• The Transit Advisory Commission (TAC) is a requirement of the Arizona 
State plan to administer the Federal Transit Administration funds under the 
5311 grant. In compliance with the ADOT requirements, Resolution 23-20 
of the Maricopa City Council appointed the members of the Planning and 
Zoning commission to serve as the Transit Advisory Committee. 



ADOT's 5311 guidebooks role of the TAC

• TAC’s role is to advise the grantee agency on the operation of the system. 

• local needs

• commenting on service quality and effectiveness

• soliciting community participation

• helping the system achieve financial sustainability

• and related issues

• TAC members should be ambassadors for the transit program and serve as 
the Transit Manager’s eyes and ears in the community. 



City Council resolution describes the role 
of the TAC: 

• Transit Advisory Committee is required to meet quarterly 
provide guidance, recommend policies, and receive and discuss 
public input regarding the City's transit services 



TAC requirement ending

• At the conclusion of the Cities 5311 grant funding on 9-30-2024 
the requirement for the Transit Advisory Committee will  end. 

• TAC will be required to meet one additional time prior to the 
conclusion of the grant. 


